
Good evening parents of the Randolph County School System, 

This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling to remind all parents about the 2-hour early release day on 

Friday, December 17.  The early release day on Friday, December 17 will mark the beginning of 

our Winter break.  Students will return to school on January 3.    

I also want to “thank” all parents for your continued support of our school system.     

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your 

reference. 

I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 

 


